
Addendum #2  

Bid No. 031-18 3-Yr Point to Point Connection – Fairhope Police Dept to Fairhope Docks 
 
 
The following questions were submitted by potential bidders.  Answers have been provided by IT 
Director, Jeff Montgomery, and Purchasing Manager, Jillian Saffle: 
  
 
Question #1: I would like to ask with regards to the Point to Point connection what traffic type would 
typically pass through this connection i.e. voice, data and/or video and the approximate percentage of 
each traffic type. 
 
Answer #1: Voice – 10%; Data – 90%  
 
Question #2:  What is the address of the Fairhope Docks? 
 
Answer #2: 848 Seacliff Dr. Fairhope, AL 36532 

   
 

Bidders are to print, sign and include signed Addendum No. 2 with submitted documents. 

 

Acknowledged:  ___________________________________________ 
  Company  
 
  ___________________________________________ 
  By 
 
 
Jillian Saffle 
Purchasing Manager 
Posted: 8/13/18 

 


